
Monday Nov 1, 2021


MRRA BOD Meeting:


Zoom call 6 PM 


Attendees: Andy Hutchinson, Joe Bernard, Mark Romanowsky, Bob Bowen Chur Masors, 
Dottie Semonian


Bob Bowen gave update on Fluid Design repairs ( 2 Fleet Fluids )

MW and HW were returned to Fluid at the Head of the Charles Regatta

Both will be returned in the Spring.

HW needs inside and outside repair

MW requires outside repair.  

There is also a buy back program offered by Fluid.

Repairs are being completed at no cost to the MRRA


Bob will give the MRRA members an update on high water flow rate. 

This AM rate was in the 30 ’s 

Best conditions are usually less than 10.  

Members continue to row under their own discretion.  


Plan a Boat House Clean Up Day:

Perhaps make this more social with coffee, gathering outside. Members may feel safer. 

Date to be determined. 


Matt Obrien borrowed slings for a regatta at CRI. Slings were not there after he returned to pick 
them up.  He was contacting CRI to see if anyone returned them. 

Discussed with Boat Captain the cost is $110 to replace, Matts responsibility as club 
deductible is over $500. 

Bob has recommended Red slings.

UML plans to replace their slings in the color Blue


Discussed Nominations for BOD 2022. All offices are open.

Chur would like a replacement. 

Bob Bowen is willing to run for Boat Captain for 2022

Karen, Dottie, Dennis would like others to run.


Would like to see members that are frequently rowing get more involved in the BOD. 


Joe Bernard finishes his three year trustee - Thank you to Joe.

Need a nomination for trustee 

Mark Romanowsky has one more year

Andy Hutchinson has two more years. 


Plan December Annual Meeting as Virtual.

Speak with Carl to make sure Nominations page on the web site has been updated.

Plan Zoom link for November Club meeting and December for voting/ annual meeting.


Discussion: Volunteer of the year.  Linas Alinskas - 


Meeting adjourned: Dottie Semonian 





